I am extremely grateful for receiving this scholarship in memory of John Busch! It is an honor to be selected as a recipient and to represent all the individuals who served their time in Vietnam and the 11th Armored Cavalry Regiment. My grandpa was one of the many brave men who fought in Vietnam, and the scholarship really means so much to me. This scholarship will help me with my plans of studying special education at the University of Illinois Urbana-Champaign. I am eager to display my certificate and honor all the veterans who have dedicated their lives to serving our country. Thank you! 

Megan Hendry, granddaughter of Thomas Brody HHT 2/11, 67-68, KIA dedication to John Busch 01/12/1967



